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June 17, 2024 
 
Nick Michael  
Union Milling Company, LLC  
P.O. Box 620490  
Littleton, CO 80162-0490 
 
Re: No Additional Comments, Proposed Water Monitoring Plan, Leadville Mill, Permit No. M-1990-

057 
 
Dear Mr. Michael: 
 
On June 12, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your responses to 
the Division’s Water Monitoring Plan adequacy review (June 6, 2024) for the Leadville Mill, Permit No. M-
1990-057.  
 
The submitted responses addressed adequacy items from the Division’s letters dated April 11th and June 6th. 
This letter specifically addresses the responses to the Division’s June 6th letter pertaining to items 9-11 and 
the Water Sampling Plan. The Division accepts the proposed Water Sampling Plan and has no additional 
comments.  
 
The Division will continue its review of the remaining responses, addressing items from its April 11th letter, 
and any additional comments/clarifications will be sent under a separate cover letter. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Lucas West, DRMS 
 Todd Jesse, DRMS 

Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Nick Michael, Union Milling Company, LLC, nmichael@unionmilling.com 
 Gary Knippa, Union Milling Company, LLC, gknippa@msn.com 
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